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The Epilepsy Society submitted a further 26 documents to their planning application, 

these were uploaded to the planning portal on the 18th April. A 30-day consultation 

period is now open for the public and statutory consultees to submit additional 

comments. The closing date is the 23rd May.   
 

The documents fall into two categories. The first is the Epilepsy Society’s response 

to points raised by statutory consultees, plus a partial response to the SENSE4CSP 

submission relating to traffic. The other documents include a revised Strategic Design 

Code for the development site.  
 

The SENSE core group are working closely with the Parish Council and we’re looking 

carefully at the response documents to determine if further comments are required. 

The Strategic Design Code needs detailed scrutiny, but on first glance the document 

does nothing to redress the objections raised by the Bucks Landscape Architecture 

& Urban Design Team. Their report can be found on the planning portal under the 

ES application. The document is dated 15th March 2024 - Consultation Letter – LAUD 

Part 1. It’s well worth a read.  
 

The time scale for a response is tight, so unfortunately our submission may not be 

available to SENSE members before the deadline. However, once we have studied 

the documents, we will circulate guidance to help you formulate your own response. 

Hopefully this will be within the next couple of weeks, All submissions already 

received will still be considered.  
 

The link to the Chiltern District Planning Portal is below. The planning application 

reference number is PL/22/2898/OA. Click on search and then on the documents 

tab. The new Epilepsy Society documents are dated 18th April.  
 

https://pa-csb.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/online-applications/ 

 

Please spread the word and encourage your friends and neighbours to register with 

SENSE4CSP using our website www.sense4csp.org or email a request to register to 

sense@sense4csp.org. Email addresses are not shared with other organizations and 

members can unsubscribe at any time.  

https://pa-csb.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/online-applications/
http://www.sense4csp.org/
mailto:sense@sense4csp.org


 

 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support.         
The SENSE4CSP communications team  


